
 
 
The Preserve Planet Earth Award recognizes the Rotary club that has made a 
new, significant contribution to sustaining our environment.   
 
Again tonight, we are honoring Boulder Rotary for their Water Bottle Refilling 
Station project! 
 
Preserve Planet Earth (PPE) believes environmental sustainability and 
stewardship is a critical component for peace and coexistence of people and 
their surrounding natural environment.   
 
The Project partnership between the Boulder Rotary Club and the Boulder Valley 
School District has provided for a Project, which exemplifies this beneficial 
endeavor.   
 
Thank you for helping to sustain our Planet! 
 


